
 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 
From: 
    The Controller of Examinations, 
      Panjab University, 
       Chandigarh - 160014 

To 
       The Principal/s, 
       All the affiliated college/s/departments, 
        Panjab University, Chandigarh. 
 

No.3475-3574/C                   Dated:07.09.2020 
 

Subject:- Conduct of online Viva-Voce/presentation etc.  for final semester examinations  
                 (Undergraduate/Postgraduate/vocational/diploma/ etc.  September, 2020 . 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 This is to inform that the University authorities has allowed to conduct the Viva-voce  

/presentation etc. of exit classes of undergraduate/Postgraduate/vocational/diploma/etc. upto 

06/10/2020, in view of COVID-19 pandemic and interrupted academic activities. 
 

 In this regard, you are requested to make necessary arrangements for the smooth 

conduct of above Viva-voce/presentation etc. (ONLINE MODE) and inform all the concerned 

accordingly. The list of examiners who will actually conduct these Viva-Voce/Presentation be 

sent to the undersigned after the termination of the examination. You are further requested to 

complete the process by 06.10.2020 positively and awards are to be submitted online at 

webportal and scanned copy be mail at email address (awardsection2015@gmail.com) 
 

 

 Some Private/USOL/Re-appear candidates will be allocated in few colleges, their cases 

may be considered and awards to be sent separately.  

                                                                                             
      

                                                                                                           Yours faithfully, 
 

           Sd/- 

Assistant Registrar (Conduct) 
                                                                                                       Email: arconduct@pu.ac.in  

 

 


